
Jackson  and Rozane Carvalho 
388 Cedar Ave 
London, Ontario, N6G 1E7 
 
London, Ontario November 25th,  2012 
 
Mr. Charles Parker 
Senior Planner – City Planning & Reseach 
The Corporation of the City of London, Planning Division 
206 Dundas Street 
London, Ontario, N6G 4L8 
 
 
Dear Mr. Parker: 
 
Re: File 11 NEI e b – Beaufort/Irwin/Gunn/Saunby/Essex Street 
BIGS Neighbourhood Plan 
 
We have been a resident of Cedar Avenue for  17 years.  We would like to inform you of our concerns 
regarding the proposed intensification of this particular area, as well as the proposed Urban Village idea. 
I would also like to point out that my wife and I were not informed of this plan. We were told by a 
neighbor recently, but aside from that had no knowledge.  
 
After a quick review of the Planning for an Urban Village document, we were able to identify incorrect 
information.  Page 63 (5. Appendix), for instance, states that all four river front properties are not owner 
occupied.  This information is not correct. These four houses are occupied by permanent residents who 
are their respective owners.  We would like to express our disagreement with the Detailed Urban Village 
Design Plan because it is based on incorrect information.  We are opposed to this (Draft Neighbourhood 
Plan) and request that the zoning for our neighbourhood remains unchanged. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jackson and Rozane Carvalho 


